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From:
Sent: Thursday, 3 March 2022 5:22 AM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Cc: liviayork.afs@gmail.com
Subject: DO NOT want an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022).

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

I DO NOT want an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022). Based on COVID deaths in Queensland 
and COVID numbers. The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data. Please use this in your submission 
and view the comments for more evidence. 
SIGNED: Livia York 
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